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Dear George and Leo,
Thank you so much for your $1,000 contribution from the Army 
Specialized Training Program to our Chapel Fund. It was thoughtful 
and generous of you and much appreciated by me and the College 
community. Thank you also for your praise of the warm hospitality 
you received from the Friars Club, the ROTC and so many of our 
staff during your brief stay on campus.
I am delighted that you had such a pleasant and moving experience 
at your remembrance celebration at the College on Saturday, October 
17. I am also glad to know that the Army Specialized Training 
Program's experience at Providence so many years ago engendered 
such fond memories.
I am truly sorry that I was unable to be present at your 
remembrance, but I had a previous commitment. I have heard so many 
wonderful things about the event: the quality of your love for your 
heroic comrades, the depth of your emotions as you remembered them, 
the enormity of your pride for their courage in battle and the 
level of your satisfaction in knowing that your plaque will always 
memorialize your buddies for the supreme sacrifice they made for 
you, the College and all of us.
I will bring this note to a close with the hope that it will find 
each of you well and happy. Thank you again for the honor you have 
brought to Providence College. You have enabled us to share in 
some small way in your noble accomplishments. I hope to see you again sometime.
Sincerely,

Philip A. Smith, O.P.
Philip A. Smith, O.P. 
President




